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MUSEUM OF BROADCAST COMMUNICATIONS

14144
Check Date 6/23/2009
Check No. 014144
Vendor  CIT333    City of Chicago Dspt of Ravens
Ref Nbr
Invc Nbr
032537 032538 032539 032540 032541 032542 03254 3
1043730
1043728
1043727
1043717
104317
1043713
1043711
Invc Date 5/20/2009 5/20/2009 5/20/2009-5/20/2009 5/20/2009 5/20/2009 5/20/2009
Invoice Amount 200.00 3,587.00 1,122.00 3,790.00 300.00 300.00 100.00
Amount Paid
Disc Taken
Net Check
200.00 3,587.00 1,122.00 3,790.00 300.00 300.00 100.00
0. 00 0. 00
0. 00

coo o. o:
0. 30 0. 00
i, 399. 00
o$uauxi corp" 1+800-328-0304 www.deluxeforms.com <http://www.deluxeforms.com>

/23/2006 IS: 07 FAX 513' 263 3756 TE/GE CINTI
$002/00:

internal Revenue Service
Date: August 22, 2006
MUSEUM OF BROADCAST COMMUNICATIONS 400 N STATE ST STE 240 ' CHICAGO IL 60610
Department of the Treasury P. O. Box 2508 Cincinnati. OH 45201
Person to Contact:
Linda A. Hill 31-08391
Customer Service Representative Toll Free Telephone Number.
877-829-5500 Federal identification Number:
36-3277311
Dear Sir or Madam:
This is in response to your telephone request regarding your organization's tax-exempt status.
in February 1984, we issued a determination letter that recognized your organization as exempt from
federal income tax. Our records indicate that your organization is currently exempt under section 501
(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code.
Our records Indicate that your organization is also classified as a public charity under sections 509(a)
(1) and 170(b)(1)(A)(vi) of the internal Revenue Code.
Our records indicate that contributions to your organization are deductible under section 170 of the
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Code, and that you are qualified to receive tax deductible bequests, devises, transfers or gifts under
section 2055.'2106 or 2522 of the Internal Revenue Code.
If you have any questions, please call us at the telephone number shown in the heading of this letter.
Sincerely,
Janna K. Skufca, Director, TE/GE Customer Account Services
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